Todd Towle
Kingfield

To All,

In order to maintain an open and transparent government, it's important to pass LD 1075.
Since 1993 Maine voters have decided by vote to protect public lands by a 2/3 vote in the
legislature. Not in a backroom, not between a few parties, not with another nation, not with
just a director of the BPL, not with a seated governor, not with a corporation, not with anyone
but the 2/3 majority of the Maine state legislature.

This is a guarantee that the Maine Constitution is upheld. The same constitution you all swore
an oath to. Protect it, our state, our current and future public lands for all Mainers.

Thank You,

Todd Towle



